
 

metrotransit.org/c-line-project OCTOBER 2016 

Please write your comments below and leave this sheet in 
the comment box today, or mail or email your written 
comments to: 

U.S. Mail: Metro Transit BRT/Small Starts Project Office 
 560 Sixth Avenue N., Minneapolis, MN 55411 
 
Email: brtprojects@metrotransit.org  
 
Comments may be published without identifying information at 
the conclusion of the study. 

If you’d like to receive newsletter and other updates, sign your information below 

Name  

Organization/Business/Affiliation (if applicable)   

Address  

Email Phone Number  

Do you live within a block or two of a planned C Line station? If so, which station? 

_____________________________________________________________________________________    

 

Please provide your comments on Metro Transit’s recommendation to move the C Line to Glenwood 
Avenue once light rail opens. 
              
             
              
              
              
              

What are your thoughts on preliminary design of C Line stations? 
              
             
             
              
              
              

The purpose of today’s outreach is to 
provide information and receive input 
on preliminary design of C Line stations 
and the recommendation to move the 
C Line to Glenwood Avenue when LRT 
opens. 

Your feedback is important and will 
help shape upcoming decisions 
regarding the C Line. 
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